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April 22, 2022 (Source) – Alphamin Resources Corp. (AFM:TSXV,
APH:JSE AltX, “Alphamin” or the “Company”), a producer of 4% of

the world’s mined tin1 from its high-grade operation in the
Democratic Republic of Congo, is pleased to announce the filing
of an updated National Instrument 43-101Technical Report for its
Bisie tin project.

The Company has filed an updated Technical Report prepared in
accordance with the requirements of National Instrument 43-101
(NI 43-101), “Standards of Disclosure for Mineral Projects”, of
the Canadian Securities Administrators (CSA) on the Bisie tin
project  to  support  disclosures  made  in  the  Company’s  news
release dated 07 March 2022 in relation to the outcomes of a
Preliminary Economic Assessment and a maiden resource estimate
for the Company’s high-grade development project, Mpama South,
located adjacent to the operating Mpama North mine. The Company
has filed the said report on the CSA’s “System for Electronic
Document Analysis and Retrieval” (SEDAR).

FOR MORE INFORMATION, PLEASE CONTACT:
Maritz Smith
CEO
Alphamin Resources Corp.
Tel: +230 269 4166
E-mail: msmith@alphaminresources.com

Neither the TSX Venture Exchange nor its regulation services
provider (as that term is defined in the policies of the TSX
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Venture Exchange) accepts responsibility for the adequacy or
accuracy of this news release.

1 Data obtained from International Tin Association Tin Industry
Review 2020.


